
 
            
 
 
 
     March 25, 2024 
 
Dawn Carpio 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Maui Paving, LLC 
1300 N. Holopono Street 
Suite 201 
Kihei, HI 96753 
 
SUBJECT:  REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION  
 
Dear Dawn Carpio: 
 
The Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) has completed the technical review of the renewal 
application dated February 16, 2024 for license number 53-29069-01, and additional information 
is needed.  Please provide the response on a signed and dated letter, in company letterhead, 
within 30 days from receipt of this letter, and make reference to mail control number 639714. 
 

1. Please complete the inventory table below. 
 

Manufacturer Model No. Serial No. 
 

Number Possessed/ 
Number Requested 

to Possess 

Sealed Source & Device 
Registry Certificate 

 
   

 

 

     
  

   
 

 
2. Please provide an organization chart that includes you as the Radiation Safety Officer. 

 
3. Please commit to the following statement.  

The gauge manufacturer or other person licensed by the NRC or an Agreement 
State will perform nonroutine maintenance or repair operations that require 
detaching the source or source rod from the gauge. 
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In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter will be 
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the 
NRC’s Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS).  ADAMS is 
accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
  
          

Samantha Everett, Health Physicist 
Materials Licensing Branch 
 

Docket:  030-33548 
License: 53-29069-01 
Control:  639714 
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